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As a local resident close to the fire area mentioned in the Mountain News May 7, 2015 I wanted to comment on

the removal of invasive species of weeds and trees. In my opinion its a great idea. I hike the area quite frequently

and am very troubled to find trees, weeds and scrubs that look out of place, have taken over where a Pine forest

once stood and have become an eyesore to this beautiful area. From my perch atop Fairway Dr in Lake

Arrowhead many of the hillsides are now covered with bush like weed trees where the Pines were killed by the

fires of 2007. Re establishing a Pine forest and removal of the invasive plant and trees are a much needed

remedy.

 

Tony Decker 

Lake Arrowhead, CA

 

 

 


